
 

 

  

 

Y1 Trip to Weston Park Museum 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Wednesday 19th October we will be taking the children in Year One to Weston Park Museum in Sheffield. The 

cost of the trip is £16.20 which covers entry into the whole museum, a toy workshop for each class with use of the 

classroom space and the cost of the coach. This is payable on ParentPay by Monday 12th October 22. Paying in this way 

gives your consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

 

The trip will take place during the school day, leaving around 9am and returning by the end of the school day. As we wish 

to leave at 9am, please bring your child to school for 8:40, this allows us time to register and toilet all children before 

leaving promptly at 9am. 

 

This trip will be part of the learning for our topic on ‘Toys’ and will allow the children to use some of their knowledge on 

the day as well as exploring and learning new information about toys from the past, what they were made from, how they 

were used etc. Can we please ask that all children wear their regular school uniform, as they will be inside for this trip 

and representing the school. 

 

If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch please return the slip to the office by Monday 12th October. 

We are unable to take any late orders. If you do not want a school packed lunch, please send your child with a packed 

lunch and a drink, but please no fizzy pop, chocolate or sweets and remember we are a nut free school. Please provide 

any utensils your child will require to eat their lunch as we will not have any available to us on the visit. Please be aware 

that children will only have 30 minutes to eat their lunch. Rubbish will all be put back in the packed lunch boxes to be 

brought home.  

 

We will talk to the children about expectations for during our visit but we would appreciate it if you could also talk to 

them about these as well.  

- Please talk to your child about walking at all times and staying with the group. 

- We will be representing the school, we expect best behaviour throughout the day.  

We have limited numbers on the coach, but if you are interested in supporting on the day please indicate on the attached 

slip and return it to the class teachers and we will speak with you directly if we are able to offer a place to support. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs Cullen and Mrs Ostle. 

 

 
Name of Child__________________________________________Class________________________ 

 

Weston Park Museum Year 1 Trip on Wednesday 19th October 2022 

 

I have made payment on Parent Pay   yes  /  no 

 

Require a school packed lunch for the trip  yes  /  no     Please Circle -  Egg  Cheese  Tuna 

 

Are you interested in supporting on the day  -  yes  /  no  

 


